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Comments: I don't agree with any more closures of public land, multiple use or otherwise. For most of my life,

skiers, sledders, snowshoers, and dog sledders have mostly gotten along. There are a few in every crowd

making  a stink.  Same goes for summer. Horses, bikers, hikers, dirt bikers, fishermen, hunters, etc.  As the area

gets more populated, we need more places to recreate, blow of steam and regroup.  The current travel plan is

the only one that comes close to being fair and balanced. I recommend no change to the current travel plan, and

the reopening of the Gallatin crest. It is not and never will be wilderness by the word of the law. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my comment. 


